WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 01-49(AM)

SUBJECT: Approval of State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP)
Nomination for Lucille Street Upgrade to a Four Lane Facility.

REQUESTED BY: Public Works
PREPARED BY: Public Works DATE: July 16, 2001

FOR AGENDA OF: July 23, 2001

SUMMARY: Traffic studies indicate Lucille Street will become a major arterial in the
future. A STIP nomination for this project will help secure future funding.

DISCUSSION: Improvements to surrounding roads is increasingly adding traffic to
Lucille Street. Minimizing the expansion of Main Street, keeping a small town
atmosphere, will focus traffic to Lucille Street and Crusey Street in the future. This
project is intended to upgrade Lucille Street to a four lane with center median and turn
lane that can handle large volumes of traffic and be aesthetically pleasing with
bikepaths and street lighting.

FISCAL IMPACT: _X No ___ Yes, amount requested:

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to approve the STIP Nomination for
Lucille Street Upgrade to a Four Lane Facility with center median and turn lane.
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Reviewed by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Presented to council on 7/ 0-2 5/0 /

Action taken: Dprpm ed , |__]Denied
other___ ﬂ%‘d
Yerified by '
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